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ARE YOU ENROLLED IN CONSTRUCTION-RELATED CLASSES?

$10K in Scholarships Available
Through BYF/NTHS Scholarship

Apply Today - Application Closes March 1
The Build Your Future (BYF)/NTHS Scholarship is available to members enrolled in a
construction-related CTE area of study who plan to pursue a career in a construction-
related discipline. In collaboration with NCCER and its BYF initiative, NTHS annually
awards five $2000 scholarships to eligible students.

Who should apply? High School
Seniors and/or NTHS Post-
Secondary Members enrolled in a
construction-related CTE Area of
Study.
 
When is the application due?
The deadline to apply for the
BYF/NTHS Scholarship is March
1, 2023. Don't miss out on this
amazing opportunity. Apply today
and take the first step towards a
successful career in the
construction industry.
 
How do I apply? Log into the
NTHS Website and click on the
scholarship tile. Apply Now

This is a great opportunity for those of you who are interested in a career in the construction
industry. Not only will this scholarship help to cover the cost of your education, but it will
also demonstrate to potential employers that you are dedicated to your chosen field.
 
If you have any questions about the scholarship or the application process, please feel free
to contact Allison Upchurch or visit the NTHS website for more information.
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